Unitea States Department of the interior

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

P. 0. Box 1157
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

January 17, 1977

Petroleum Development Corporation
9720-B Candelaria, N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87112

Gentlemen:

Your Application for Permit to Re-Enter well No. 1 Superior Federal
in the NE4NEY sec. 33, T. 18 S., R. 32 E., Lea County, New Mexico,
lease New Mexico 0556094, was approved December 5, 1975,

Since drilling operations were not commenced within 90 days after
approval, the Permit to Re-Enter is hereby cancelled. -

If you desire to drill at some future date, an Application for Permit
to Re-Enter may be resubmitted at that time.

Sincerely yours,

Arthur R. Brown
District Engineer

cc:  NMOCC-Hobbs (2) e
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